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November 2023

Nursery — Cold and wet weather

Dear parents and carers

We use the Nursery garden as much as possible and now that the weather is turning cold

and wet, please include a scarf, hat and gloves in your child’s backpack/school bag. We

no longer need sun cream and sun hats.

Our Forest School sessions have ended for this term, but we still need the children to

have a pair of wellies and either a waterproof all-in—one or waterproof trousers and

coat/jacket to be kept in a bag on their peg. Thank you for those we have already

received.

Please ensure all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name.

If you need these items back to use on weekends, please let us know.

We are encouraging the children to remove their own coats and wellies, and to have a go

at putting them on again independently. Thank you for continuing to support your child

at home with this too.

Kind regards
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Miss Gemma Humphreys

Nursery Leader
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